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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Nancy Jevons <njevons@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 2:24 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain proposal

Reducing the amount of cold water in Lake Almanor could have many seen and unforeseen negative affects on 
the ecosystem of the area.   Please rethink this proposal and decide against the thermal curtains. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Jevons 
Hamilton Branch/Lake Almanor property owner 


